Cérdoba, 27* February 2008

Subject:

Addressee:

PROF. VAN ZHELYAZKOV
UNIVERSITY OF SOFIA
FACULTY OF PHYSICS

5 JAMES BOURCHIER BELVD.
BG - 1164 - SOFIA
BULGARIA

Dear colleague,

Enclosed, you will find some brochures, containing useful information about
the University of Cérdoba (Spain), fo help the students from your University
that intend to attend some courses in the frame of the Socrates/Erasmus
programme. Also please, find the student Guide 2008/2009 of the Facuity of
Sciences and the Institutional Key Data of our Institution.

The autumn semester starts in the last week of September, and the spring
semester in the last week of February. The University of Cérdoba offers an
intensive Spanish language course in October and February from which you
can find information by contacting to idiomas@uco.es and sildiarc@uco.cs.
Students can get more information through our  web-site:
http:// www.uco.es/organiza /centros/ ciencias/.

We will be very pleased to welcome your Erasmus students at the Faculty of
Sciences of the University of Cordoba the next academic course 2008-2009.

I look forward to continuing pur fruitful co-operation.

M? del Carmen Quintero
Vice-dean of Institutional Relations and students
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